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The regular meeting of the Board of Directors for Brandon-Irene Water Supply Corporation was called into 
session on June 12, 2025 in the Brandon Community Center. 
 
The agenda for the meeting is as follows; 

 
Jimmy called the meeting to order at 6:17 P.M.  Members present were Jimmy Lehman, President; Mark 
Wilson, Secretary/Treasurer; Kelly Cordell; Gary Kelm; Colin Perry, Aaron Symank, and Janet Walters.   
 
 Public Comments: No public comments were made. 
 
Interview with General Manager candidate Josh Peeples; Due to his wife being involved in a car accident his 
interview had to be postponed. 
 
Interview with General Manager candidate Charles Meador; Mr. Meador decided not to interview for position. 
 
Presentation and Approval of Minutes: Colin made the motion to approve the minutes from the May 8, 2025 
meeting. Mark seconded the motion. 
 
Update on master meters and flush valves;Colin 
 
 
 
Discuss  
:  
 
 
Discuss  
:  
 
 
 
 
Discuss  
:  
 
Discuss :  



 

 
 
Transfers, revocations, or new membership approval:  
 
 
 
 
Manager’s Report: Shelly reported  
 
 
 
Operators report: The operator was not present to give a report.  .   
 
Review the financial report and pay the bills:  
Kelly made the motion to accept the financial report and to pay the bills, and Mark seconded the motion. 
 
 
 
Adjourn: The next board meeting was set for April 15 at the conclusion of the annual meeting. 
 
 
 


